
regon 
Tina Kotek, Governor 

May 3, 2023 

Chair Marc Gorelnik 
Pacific Fishery Management Council 
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101 
Portland, OR 97220-1384 

Dear Chair Gorelnik, 

Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife 

Director's Office 
4034 Fairview Industrial Dr SE 

Salem, OR 97302 
503-947-6044

FAX: 503-947-6042 

dfw.state.or.us 

I am notifying you of revisions to the designee list for my seat as the representative for the 
Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife on the Pacific Fishery Management Council. 

With this letter (and starting with the June 2023 council meeting), I ask for my designees to be 
changed to the following: Mr. John North (1 ), Mr. Mike Harrington (2), Ms. Lynn Mattes (3), 
and Mr. Troy Buell (4). Additionally, Dr. Caren Braby should be removed from the designee list, 
as she has moved on to another agency. 

If you have any questions regarding this revision, please do not hesitate to call me. 

Sincerely, 

Gdz_z_1J/4¼-, 
Curtis E. Melcher 
Director 

Cc: 
Merrick Burden, Executive Director PFMC 
Kelly Ames, Deputy Director PFMC 
Justin Ainsworth, Marine Resources Interim Progra_m Manager, ODFW
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